
Thank you for inviting the RCPCH to submit evidence on the proposal to move the above 
guidance to the static list. 
 
The College believes that this topic has been well-researched and there is no new evidence 
that would have a material effect on the guidance at this time. Therefore, we think that is 
reasonable to move the guidance onto the static list until new evidence becomes available. 
This is with the understanding that NICE do conduct regular literature searches for new 
evidence on the subject, and are willing to accept new evidence from external individuals at 
any time. 
 
Many thanks 
  


